







Yank Barry, CEO Vitapro Foods, Inc. 5 Redpath Row Montreal, Quebec H3G 1E5

Cnada K1G 4X6 Tel: (813) 226-6600 Fax: (813) 226-5777 E-mail: info@care.ca

June 18.1997

Dear Mr. Barry.

Although we have not yet been able to meet. I am well aware of the support you have provided to CARE over the past few months. I should tell you that our staff were especially impressed and delighted with your rapid response to our last request for Vitapro food to feed Rwandan refugees trapped in the jungles of the Congo. As you know, thanks to your quick efforts, that food has now arrived and is being distributed by mobile food teams to people in very great need.

A. John Watson Executive Director

BACK